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The Policy & Finance Committee would like to address the concerns in Sark about the ongoing 

supply of electricity by Sark Electricity Limited.  The Committee is aware of these rumours but 

unable to confirm the intent of Sark Electricity Limited and whether the company are planning 

to cease supply at the weekend. 

  

The community should be reassured that Chief Pleas has robust contingency plans in place 

should there be an interruption in supply.  In addition, the Bailiwick’s Civil Contingencies 

Authority has been briefed on this matter should there be an interruption that would result 

in an emergency occurring.  This will ensure that Chief Pleas is able to act quickly to limit the 

timescale of any disruption to a very short period. 

  

Chief Pleas have been informed about these matters and will be considering if any other steps 

can be taken to protect the wellbeing of the community in Sark. 
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